
From: TRAVIS LEITCH
To: Web E-mail - Development Appeals Board
Subject: Re: Development Appeals Board - 2709 McConnel Avenue
Date: Friday, April 4, 2025 10:02:04 AM

[Warning: This email originated outside our email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.]

Ok thank you I would just like you to know that I’ve applied for a building permit on April
4/25 for my new garage, that is why I have the storage container for the contents of my old
garge which has been demolished and the materials for my new garage are in there, I just
applied for my building permit because I was waiting on my engineered draws to come in, as
soon as I’m approved to start building the container will be gone as soon as possible when the
project is complete. Please any questions feel free to contact me. Thank you for your time 

On Fri, Apr 4, 2025 at 9:30 AM Web E-mail - Development Appeals Board
<Development.Appeals.Board@saskatoon.ca> wrote:

Hi Travis,

I just wanted to send you a quick email to let you know your appeal is not late.  The
Order was dated March 28, 2025 and you have 30 days from that day to appeal. 

The Secretary will be reviewing your appeal and send you further correspondence
in due course.

Thank you 

Jenna Brewer | tel 306.975.3240

Clerk 11 - City Clerk’s Office

City of Saskatoon | 222 3rd Avenue North | Saskatoon, SK  S7K 0J5

jennalee.brewer@saskatoon.ca

www.saskatoon.ca
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